
 

  

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Week beginning 3rd January 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents,  
 
Happy New Year and a warm welcome back to Term 3! We hope you all had a relaxing and enjoyable 
Christmas holiday and have not been impacted by Covid too much.   
 
This week we have kicked off our new topic of ‘Superheroes’ with a very special message from a real 
superhero! Sandgate Superhero sent us a video asking for our help.  All of his superhero friends are still on 
holiday so he needs us to join his gang.  We have started by making our own superhero masks and deciding 
on our superhero names.  We are hoping Sandgate Superhero will be back soon with more challenges! 
 
We also looked at the Superworm story as our first book this term. The children enjoyed making their own 
Superworms using pipe cleaners and cheerio’s. The children enjoyed talking about how he helps the animals 
and then how they help him in the end.  
 
We also had our ‘Hook’ for the Computing spotlight this term. We looked at the parts of a computer and a 
BeeBot. The children were very knowledgeable about technology and we look forward to learning how to 
move a BeeBot around and write the algorithm (instructions) for it. 
 
 A big thank you also to those of you who have already bought in an old, plain t-shirt for an activity we have 
planned next week. If you have not done so already, could we please ask that these are bought in by Monday 
(10th)(Unfortunately, if we do not receive enough t-shirts we will be unable to do as planned). 
 
Just a reminder that PE is on a Monday and the children will need to come to school in their PE kit. The 
children will also be practising skills during our Busy Time outside in the afternoons.  
 
A big well done to those children who completed their reading books over the Christmas holidays and 
continued to practise their sounds and tricky words: it is important that the children keep this up during the 
school holidays, as it helps them retain everything that they have learnt so far. 
 
Dates for your diary 
Tuesday 18th January – Writing workshop – details TBC 
 
Please remember that if you have any queries or questions you can always catch us at the end of the day, 
or write us a note in the home school diary.  
 
 
Mrs Uttley, Miss Ralph, Mrs Coates, Mrs Wade and Mrs Fawcett-Jones  
 
 

 

Dear Butterflies and Bumblebees, 

This week in Maths, we have started to learn about the concept of subtraction. Can you 

explain to a grown up at home what you have learnt so far? There will be an activity on 

Google Classroom for you to complete. 

Love Buzz and Bertie 

 


